
 

 

Geneva Community Unit School District 304 
Office of Learning & Teaching 

 

 
 

TO:   Dr. Mutchler, Board of Education  
FROM:  Andy Barrett on behalf of the Calendar Committee 
RE:   Proposed Calendar for the 2022-2023 School Year 
DATE:  December 13, 2021 
 

 
Attached you will find a proposed calendar for the 2022-2023 school year. The 
calendar committee met and considered a variety of variables and reviewed 
calendar drafts from neighboring districts. The proposed calendar provides for a 
relatively balanced academic year, aligns closely with proposed calendars from 
our closest neighbors, and complies with statutory requirements. Approval is 
recommended.  
 
 


